
 

Dear Registrant, 

 

The United States Department of State has published the 2025 International Narcotics Control 

Strategy Report. The section pertaining to The Bahamas is located on pages 64 to 66. 

 

Please see link to the report for your careful perusal. 

2025-International-Narcotics-Control-Strategy-Volume-2-Accessible.pdf 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 
 

Andrew Strachan 

Inspector                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                     

 

 

 

            Issued: March 18th, 2025                                           

The Compliance Commission of    
The Bahamas  

   N O T I C E  

     Re: United States Department of State Bureau for International Narcotics and Law 

Enforcement Affairs International Narcotics Control Strategy Report- March 18th 2025 

https://www.state.gov/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/2025-International-Narcotics-Control-Strategy-Volume-2-Accessible.pdf
https://www.bahamaslocal.com/listing_images/1908/General_Post_Office.html#0

